## 90-45 MYRTLE AVENUE, GLENDALE, NEW YORK 11227

RABBI YITZCHAK A. SLADOWSKY STUDY PHONE - VI 9-6269

August 11, 1976



Rabbi Norman Lamm, President Yeshiva University 500 West 185th Street New York, N.Y.

Dear Norman,

I was delighted to learn of your appointment to the Office of President of our beloved Yeshiva University. I am confident that you will build upon the foundations of your revered predecessors and that you will add an illustrious chapter to the Yeshiva's history in your own right. I am convinced that you are the ideal man to meet the many challenges that face Torah Judaism in this age.

Please be assured that you have my warmest support and my offer of assistance in any way possible.

Chazak ve'ametz.

Bivracha,

YAS: ir